
Re:  JIC Advisory Opinion 2002-08

Dear 

JUDICIAL INVESTIGATION COMMISSION 
Post Office Box 1629 

Charleston, West Virginia 25326-1629 
(304) 558-0169 • FAX (304) 558-0831 

Febrnary 19, 2002 

Your recentrequest for an advisory opinion has been reviewed by the Judicial 
Investigation Commission. In your letter you state that you have a substantial number of reusable 
campaign signs from your last campaign. You asked whether it would be proper for you to sell 
or give these signs to a person who is a candidate for office in this year's election. You stated 
that although the signs are vinyl and reusable, they would have to be taken back to the printer to 
reflect the name, office and other infonnation pertinent to that candidate. You further stated that 
there would be nothing on the sign to reflect an endorsement on your part. 

After reviewing your request, it is the opinion of the Commission that you could sell the 
signs to the individual. Any gift of the signs may constitute a contribution which would be 
prohibited by Canon SA of the Code of Judicial Conduct. 

If you have any further question regarding this matter do not hesitate to contact the 
Commission. 

DHC:nb 

Vei-y tmly yours, 

Donald I-I. Cookman, Chairperson 
Judicial Investigation Commission 
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